
Technology Committee – December 19, 2022 

 

The Technology Committee met on December 19, 2022.  Mr. Hein updated the committee with recent 

infrastructure upgrades, such as, replacing servers, Storage Area Network and Core Edge Switches.  He also 

shared that he is meeting with a vendor to update our cyber security.  He shared the staff updates within the 

department with everyone’s responsibilities.  Lastly, he shared that our current website vendor, Blackboard 

has been acquired by FinalSite and that we have until December 31, 2025, to convert to one of their templates.  

The next committee meeting is scheduled for February 6, 2023, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102. 

 

 

 

 


